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MONITORING ANIMAL WELFARE AT SLAUGHTER – CCTV 
AND BEYOND 
 
Humane Slaughter Association (HSA) to hold one day seminar in May 
 
The Humane Slaughter Association (HSA) will be holding a one-day seminar on 
Wednesday 9th May 2018 for the meat and livestock industry to discuss the animal 
welfare implications of the implementation and use of CCTV and other technology in 
abattoirs. 
 
The seminar is aimed at all those associated with animal welfare at slaughter, eg 
animal welfare officers, veterinary surgeons, meat inspectors, food business operators, 
slaughter personnel, lairage workers, enforcement officers and legislators. 
 
Speakers from DEFRA, the Food Standards Agency (FSA), industry, enforcement, 
and research and technology installation companies will inform the assembly of their 
experiences in meeting the requirements of the new legislation in each of their working 
environments. The presentations will be followed by a chaired discussion, during 
which delegates will be encouraged to share their experiences in dealing with the 
legislative changes in addition to questioning the speakers. 
 
Charles Mason, Technical Director of the HSA said: “This seminar will be extremely 
valuable for anyone involved with live-animal operations at abattoirs, including external 
bodies such as legislators, trainers and auditors.” 
 
The seminar is being held at the Jurys Inn, Castle Donington and the day includes 
lunch.  Those wishing to attend are advised to book early as places are limited.  For 
further information and to register, please contact the HSA at info@hsa.org.uk or book 
online at www.hsa.org.uk. 
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Note to Editors: 
 



The HSA is an independent charity recognised internationally for promoting scientific, 
technical and educational advances towards improving the welfare of food animals 
worldwide at slaughter, killing, marketing and transport.  
 
The charity is also noted for its livestock expertise and provides education and training 
in the fields of transport, marketing and slaughter in the United Kingdom and around 
the world.  Its work includes researching, refining and demonstrating humane 
slaughter methods, publishing material such as guidelines, best practice, books and 
videos, funding research projects and the development of equipment. Specialist 
technical staff provide expert and practical advice on all welfare issues relating to food 
animals. 

 
The HSA is funded by voluntary donations, subscriptions and legacies. 
 
For more information about the HSA’s work call 01582 831919, email info@hsa.org.uk 
or visit www.hsa.org.uk 
 
The Humane Slaughter Association 
The Old School, Brewhouse Hill 
Wheathampstead,  
St Albans, Herts. AL4 8AN 
Tel: 01582 831919 
Fax: 01582 831414 
Email: info@hsa.org.uk 
www.hsa.org.uk 

 
Humane Slaughter Association  
Registered in England Charity No: 1159690 : Charitable Incorporated Organisation 
 


